A competition and
exhibition of artwork
by local schools in
East Grinstead was
organised and
largely subsidised by
the Meridian Rotary
Club, but The Arts
Society East
Grinstead
contributed a £50
book voucher as the
prize for the best
overall item
exhibited. The
participating
secondary schools
were Sackville and
Imberhorne, and
primary schools of
various designations
were St. Mary’s,
Estcots, Halsford
Park and Lingfield.
Work from both
primary and
secondary sectors
was exhibited.
The venue was
suggested by St
Swithun’s Parish
Church and enabled
a large amount of
the work submitted
to be displayed.
Here, for example is
part of the North
Aisle, showing
painting, ceramics,
photography and
textile creations.

The South Aisle was
equally productive, as
shown here and
below. The blend
between the 18th
century church and
youthful modern art
was somehow
synergistic,
enlivening both.
Visitors were invited
to vote for the best
overall piece of art
exhibited.
Notable here are
ceramic platters, not
so easy to see, but
offered by primary
schools in a separate
competition. In
addition, more
painting,
photography and
textile designs can be
made out.

This portrait of an
old man by Ellie
Sargant from
Imberhorne School
swept the ballot and
was awarded the
Prize as the best
overall piece
submitted. NB, it’s
not a portrait of your
Website Manager as
far as I know! My
beard doesn’t match
this one.

A remarkable
painting of skiers
was also submitted
by Ellie Sargant.
Photographic and
ceramic items can
also be seen in the
foreground.

Penny Macfarlane,
the Young Arts
Representative on
the Committee of
The Arts Society East
Grinstead,
announces the
competition winner
in the Church and
presents the Prize to
the successful
candidate (in
absentia). Busy
students?
To conclude, it may be
worth noting that the
purple ballerina dress
shown just to the left is
a product of Sackville
School, East Grinstead
and won overall First
Prize in the Young
Artisan of the Year
Competition at this
year’s South of England
Show held as usual at
Ardingly this June.

